
 

October 18, 2011 

 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Allegheny Mountain Rescue Group Suction Unit 

This is to certify that I find that, for the purposes of Allegheny Mountain Rescue 
Group’s Quick Response Service EMS equipment, that a V-Vac is the equivalent of 
the standardly-specified suction devices. I further find that, for the purposes of 
AMRG usual QRS role, that such a mechanical device that does not require AC 
current, DC current, or a battery that may fail from long disuse, is superior to the 
standardly-specified devices. I further attest that I have one of these units myself and 
have used it in actual field situations and can attest to its adequate performance. 

Thank you. 

Yours aye, 

 
Keith Conover, M.D., FACEP 

Medical Director, Allegheny Mountain Rescue Group 
  

C:\text\asrcmisc\AMRG\Medical\2011-10-18-AMRG-Suction-Letter.docx 

Keith Conover, M.D., FACEP 

55 Sigrid Drive 

Carnegie, PA  15106-3062 

 
(412) 276-1980 (H) 
kconover@pitt.edu 
www.conovers.org 


